
INFORMATION 
RECONCILIATION 
  - Tuesday - 6:15 pm to 6:45 pm 
  - Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm 
  - The first Friday of each month 9:30 am to 10:30 am, 
    during Adoration 
  - By appointment by calling Fr. Brad  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800      
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday - Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 
 

 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

First Reading - Genesis 9.8-15 
 

Responsorial Psalm - Ps 25.4-5, 6+7, 8-9 
 

Second Reading - 1 Peter 3.18-22 
 

Gospel - Mark 1.12-15 

     
 
                                                            

 Tuesday           7:00 pm    + Helen Leskun  
     

 Wednesday    9:00 am     + Cynthia Rodrigues 
                                by Brian Rodrigues & family  
 

 Thursday        9:00 am       Intentions of the 
                Guillemin family 
                                  by Kent & Leeann Debert      
                                       

 Friday             9:00 am     + Patrick Lumb 
                                   by Marlene Rathgeber      

 

PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish Office 
or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume received, some 

Masses may be celebrated at other parishes.  

   

  Tuesday:  7:00 pm 
  Wednesday: 9:00 am 
  Thursday: 9:00 am 
  Friday: 9:00 am 
   
  Saturday: 5:00 pm 
  Sunday:  - 9:00 & 11:00 am 

 
   The first Friday of every month - Adoration from 9:30 am to 11:00 am.  
   Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

Pastoral Team 
Pastor: Fr. Brad Fahlman 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Yannick N'Cho     Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

This week 
Feb 19th to Feb. 25th 



Join us for soup and a Lenten Reflection  
Tuesday’s from February 20 to March 19th at  
6:00 pm. 

Lenten Resources are now available in the Gathering 
Space.  $3.00 per item 
Our full shipment has not arrived.  Please keep checking for new items.  

Lenten 
Resources 

See the insert in this 
bulletin for a complete  

Lenten schedule 

Development and Peace — Caritas Canada: 
a movement of solidarity 
Established in 1967, Development and Peace ― Caritas  
Canada is the official international solidarity organization of 
the Catholic Church in Canada. 
 

We address the root causes of poverty, oppression, and  
inequality by working with partners in the Global South and by 
mobilizing Canadians in the common struggle for justice and 
dignity. We champion women and social movements as key 
agents of lasting change. 

 

Our transformative work is possible thanks to the generosity and support of our 
members and Canadians who stand by us.  
 

Join the movement of over 12,000 members and help us bring our  
campaigns to life in your community. Visit devp.org/membership. 
 
To download the Share Lent calendar for families to follow throughout Lent go to  
https://devp.org/en/campaign/reaping-our-rights/solidarity-calendar/   

Parish Lenten Reconciliation 
Friday March 15th 

5:00 pm to 7:00 pm 



Stations of the Cross 
Fridays: February 16, 23 and March 1,8, 15, 22  
7:00 pm  
 

Lenten Soup and Reflections 
Tuesdays: February 20 to March 19th 
6:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
goodwill offering 
 
Parish Reconciliation 
March 15th, 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
 

Palm Sunday March 23 & 24 
Saturday 5:00 pm 
Sunday 9:00 am & 11:00 am 



Resurrection Parish is seeking to contract a 
Commercial Cleaning Company with  
bonded employees to complete the  
janitorial services at the Parish. The  
average weekly hours would range  
between 10 to 15 hours. To apply please 
email your information and a quote to 
Gwen Herman at  
accounting@resurrectionparish.ca  
Applications close:  Feb 26th, 2024.  
Contract would begin April 1st, 2024.  

A Ladies Lenten Retreat – The Psalms – A School of Prayer 
Discover the profound beauty of the Psalms 

All ladies are welcome 
 

WHERE:    Resurrection Parish 
WHEN:      February 24, 2024 from 9am to NOON 
PRESENTER:   Deacon Eric Gurash.  Sponsored by Resurrection CWL    
   

PLEASE SEE THE INSERT IN THIS BULLETIN FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Please consider signing a postcard against expanding Euthanasia to 
those with mental illness.  The faces of those struggling with mental illness 
are our brothers & sisters, veterans, neighbors and the face in the mirror.   
Canadians need access to quality mental health care and other social supports; 
we need advocacy and resources that support healing and resilience.  Presently 
the Government has put this on hold because we are not ready for this  
expansion YET.  Let us speak out and say that we do not need Euthanasia for 
mental illness EVER.  The postcards from the Euthanasia Prevention Coalition 
can be filled out at the welcome desk in the foyer. LET YOUR VOICE BE HEARD.   



 
 

Mondays 
at  

10:00 am.  
 

 
 

Check their Facebook page   
“Resurrection Parish  

Mom Group”  
Or contact Sarah France at  

306-216-5443 

 

Tax Receipts are ready for pickup 
at the parish, please pick yours up 
to help avoid high postage costs 

Our Junior Youth Choir would love to have an adult guitar player 
join the group!  Practices are Monday evenings.   

If interested, please contact Elaine at  elaine.verhelst@sasktel.net 

St. Gabriel School 
Kindergarten  
Registration  

Is Open! 
 

Register now to ensure a spot in 
our school for Fall 2024 

Open to children born in 2019 
  

25 spots still available 
 

Register online today 
https://stgabriel.rcsd.ca 



Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and 
offerings now by e-transfer? Over fifty percent of our  
donations are by weekly e-transfer. Send them to  

finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax  
receipt. If you would like to inquire about other ways of giving electronically, 
please email the Parish at finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at  
306-352-0800. Thank you again for your generosity in doing the Lord’s work in  
our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

 

The Catholic Women’s League of Canada means 
many things to people. Our core values of faith,  
service and social justice guide us as we follow  
Catholic teaching, provide service locally,  
nationally and internationally, and work to  
advocate for social justice. We have taken 52 
words from our National Sisterhood Map and will 
present one of them here each week 

SISTERS 
Have you ever longed for a sister? The Catholic 

Women’s League will bring many women into your 
life. Some will journey with you through thick and 
thin, some will come and go. Always, these women 
will carry and support you with their prayers and 

sisterly love.  

Come meet new sisters.  

Do you like to knit or crochet? Are you interested in  
gathering for fellowship and knitting or crocheting items for 
those in need? We invite you to join us at Resurrection in 
Meeting Room 3 on Wednesday’s between 1 and 3 pm. 
Please call the office at 306-352-0800 if you are interested. 
Can’t join us, you can still help us out with donations of yarn. 

FORMED brings beautiful and faithful Catholic  
content to parishes, families, and individuals. 
There is something for everyone here:  
award-winning studies and parish programs,  

inspiring audio content, movies, e-books, and family-friendly kids'  
programming. Led by the Augustine Institute and Ignatius Press, and in  
collaboration with over 100 content providers, this site reaches more than  
one million subscribers worldwide.  
 
Resurrection Parish has a subscription. People can sign up by searching: 
Formed.org. Then create their own account and choose our parish in the  
sign-up process. 



OUR PARISH HAS AN ACTIVE PRAYER  
MINISTRY. IF YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS 
IN NEED OF PRAYER, OR IF YOU WISH TO JOIN 
THE PRAYER MINISTRY PLEASE CONTACT  

 

Sharon Schauerte  
Ph. 306-586-9143  

Email: sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com 

We’re looking for people to sign up to help with all 
liturgical ministries. Even if you had helped out in 
the past; please take this opportunity to sign up 
again. Please see our website for more information 

From February 17th to March 3rd the CWL and the Knights 
of Columbus will be holding a Baby Shower to help provide 
Carmichael Outreach with the following: 
 

• diapers age 3 months+ 
• baby clothes age 6 months+ 
• formula (premixed or powder) 

 

Cash or cheques made to Carmichael Outreach can be 
dropped of at the Information Desk after all weekend  
Masses. Receipts for donations for $20 or more. 

Sunday February 25 
7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

 



ROSARIES WANTED 

We are looking for Rosaries 
 
If you have any rosaries you are 
not using and are willing to  
donate them to the parish, please 
drop them off at the Welcome 
Desk or bring to the Parish Office 
during office hours. 

Take your empty bottles and cans to SARCAN 
Drop & Go for the Knights of Columbus Fund-
raiser for Charity. All you have to do is enter 
the code 3067892993, it’s as easy as that! If 
you can’t make it to SARCAN, call that number 
and we’ll pick up your bottles and cans for you. 

 

Thank you so much for your support! 

FOLLOW US ON 

@OURPARISHONLINE 

ASSISTANT TO THE PASTOR 
Victoria Billett 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
Lori Babyak 

 

PARISH FINANCE/HUMAN RESOURCES 
Gwen Herman 

 

FINANCIAL ACCOUNT MGR 
Peggy McIntosh 

 

FACILITIES&EVENTS MGR 
Tom Kuntz 

 

SACRAMENTS 
Valorie Magnuson 

 

COMMUNICATIONS 
Randy Johnson 

 

YOUTH 
Vacant 

PARISHSTAFF 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 
 

Baptism Registration  
is ongoing   
  
Preparation classes are re-
quired, so register as soon 
as possible. Registration 
can be submitted and clas-
ses taken prior to the birth 
of your child. The next 
Baptism Preparation 
Class will be held  
May 4th, with the  
Baptism Celebration on 
May 12th. 
  
 

 

Anointing of Sick 
Available to anyone who is 
seriously ill or preparing 
for surgery  
 

Reconciliation 
Priests are available before 
or after any Mass - or by  
appointment  
 

Marriage 
Register as soon as  
possible to ensure  
marriage preparation can 
be completed  





YOUTH MINISTRY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

        … faith, friends and family 

 
 
 
 

Tuesdays  
at 7:30 pm 

Following the  
7:00 pm Mass 

 
Tea Tuesday is for 

youth  ages from High 
School to University and is a 

time for  
sharing in fellowship  

and faith.  

 

Check our web 
site to download 
a bulletin just 

for the children. 

Please note: There will be no Mass and 
Mysteria in March 



Warm Welcome Coalition Centre 
Support needed for Warm Welcome Centre  
 
Resurrection parishioners - You are invited to donate items to assist in 
providing tasty and nourishing food to folks using the Warm Welcome warming 
Centre located at Carmichael Outreach, open 11pm to 7am daily until the end 
of April.  
 
Our Parish will be offering support by providing food and beverages for 60  
people at the Centre on the nights of Saturday, February 17, Tuesday, March 26 
and Saturday, April 27.  Donations of muffins, cookies, granola bars, fruit, 
juice, coffee, and tea are needed. If you are able to help by supplying any of 
these, please drop them off at the Welcome Desk or contact the Office at  
(306) 352-0800 to coordinate a drop off time.  We are also in need of  
monetary donations to purchase perishable items such as sandwich supplies 
and fruit.  Please place your donation in the collection basket in an envelope 
marked “Warming Centre”.  If you wish you can send an etransfer to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca , be sure to indicate ‘Warming Centre’ so the 
funds are allocated correctly.  Any cheques should be made payable to  
Resurrection Parish with a note that the funds are for the “Warming Centre’. 
 
The Centre is also looking for Volunteers to assist the Carmichael staff  
overnight.  If you are interested please contact Carmichael Outreach’s v 
olunteer coordinator at 306-531-7231 or email  
volunteering@carmichaeloutreach.ca.  All volunteers must have a  
current police records check and will be asked to attend an orientation.  
 
Please see the letter included in the bulletin. 



Discover the profound
beauty of the Psalms as
Deacon Gurash delves

into their significance as
a language for prayer,

their place in scripture,
and their role in the life

of the Church. Learn how
to make the Psalms a

meaningful and personal
part of your prayer life.

To register contact Rosella McGrane at 
resurrectioncwl@gmail.com or at 
kmengel@sasktel.net

With Deacon Eric Gurash

Saturday, February 24 
9AM - Noon (hall entrance)

Sponsored by the CWL

Join us at Resurrection 
Parish for:

A Ladies Lenten Retreat

The Psalms: 
A School of 

Prayer



 

 

HOLY FAMILY PARISH 

 

Gala Evening   
Saturday, March 16th, 2024 

Holy Trinity Parish Hall 
5020 Sherwood Dr, Regina 

 

Doors Open 6:30 pm 

Roast beef supper served at 7:15 pm 
 

Entertainment:   

Regina Country Music Artist Chris Henderson 
SCMA Male Artist of the Year – 2018, 2019, 2020 

 

Silent Auction 

50/50 Draw, Door prizes 

 

Tickets:  $75.00/person 
($40.00 income tax receipt issued) 

 

For more information or tickets, please contact: 
David or Claudette Beitel 

306-924-0992 or davidbeitel@sasktel.net  
 

If you wish to pay by e-transfer, please send it to:  kofc10797@gmail.com. 

mailto:davidbeitel@sasktel.net
mailto:kofc10797@gmail.com


CATECHIST
FORMATION
Level 1, Part A

REGINA, SK
Holy Rosary Cathedral,
3125-13th Avenue

July 2-7, 2024

cgsac.ca/courses-1

The Spirituality 
of Childhood

Level 1 formation in the Catechesis of the
Good Shepherd engages hand, head, and
heart, immersing the adult in Scripture,
Liturgy, Theology, and Prayer so as to
support the needs and spiritual growth of
the young child, ages 3 to 6.

Each course is a minimum commitment of
90 hours, with readings and written work
required. 

CONTACT 
Farrah Semegen
f.semegen@hotmail.ca
(306) 551-4194

REGISTER 

mailto:f.semegen@hotmail.ca


Our Lady of Peace Parish 

Invites you to  

Lenten Prayer Lunches 

Fridays During Lent Starting February 16 

Adoration at Noon 

Prayer at 12:15PM 

Soup to follow 

Free will offering 

Proceeds will be offered to Development and Peace. 



Saturday, March 2
Cocktails 6:30 PM Supper 7:00 PM

Holy Trinity Roman Catholic Church
5020 Sherwood Drive, Regina

(parish hall, north door, elevator may not be available)

C A S H  B A R :
W I N E / B E E R

5 0 / 5 0
D R A W

Proceeds to Holy Trinity Elevator Fund
Food, Fun, and Entertainment

Joins us in dressing in tropical attire!
For tickets, call Debbie at 306-545-7654

Or stop into the church office Mon-Fri 9 am – 3 pm

TASTE
OF THE PHILIPPINES

T I C K E T S :
A D U L T S :  $ 2 5

7 - 1 2 :  $ 1 2
6  &  U N D E R :  F R E E



Emmaus Mental Health Ministries

"While they were talking and discussing, Jesus himself came near and
went with them." Luke 24:15

At Emmaus Mental Health Ministries we believe in the
strength and comfort that can come from peers walking with
and supporting peers.

Our spiritual peer support groups bring together individuals
with lived experience of mental health challenges in the
family.

Spiritual peer support focuses on shared prayer, learning
building resiliency, walking together, moving forward
towards a healthier life for ourselves and those whom we care
for, and discovering Jesus Christ walking with us in the midst
of it all.

Who needs you to hold their hand today? Who do you need
to hold yours?

Emmaus Phone and 
Online Support

Emmaus Website Emmaus Prayer 
Support

1 in 4 families experience mental health challenges. If you're looking for support,
Emmaus Family Support is here to help. Join our community of caring individuals

emmausmentalhealth@gmail.com



A rc h d i o c e s e  o f  R e g i n a

 Bulletin
February 18, 2024

First Sunday  
of Lent

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory,  
the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé,   

and Nakota, and homeland  of the Dakota,  Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

Igniting the Spirit of Reconciliation
Join us at the Neil Balkwill Centre (2420 Elphinstone Street) for 
the art show, ‘Igniting the Spirit of Reconciliation.’ Featuring 94 
artworks representing each of the 94 Calls to Action from the 
Truth and Reconciliation Commission’s final report, the pieces 
were created by students of Balcarres Community School and 
Vibank Regional School. Brought to Regina by the Truth and 
Reconciliation Committee of the Roman Catholic Archdiocese, 
the exhibit runs from February 3 – 29, 2024.
Don’t miss these special presentations:
Feb 21:(1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.): Regina Survivors Circle 
members sharing their Indian Residential School experiences.
Feb 26: (1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.): Presentation by Susan Beaudin 
on Sacred Treaty Relationships.
Registration is required due to limited space. Email 
trcsask@gmail.com to register. Snacks and refreshments 
provided.

Archdiocese of Regina RENEW Lent
RENEW your Lent with weekly reflections, music, prayer 
resources and other lenten activites to enhance your Lenten 
journey, fom Ash Wednesday to Holy Week. Sign up at 
archregina.sk.ca/news or email communications@archregina.
sk.ca.

TF#388: Books That Changed Brett’s Life - Part 2
In this part two of two episodes, Deacon Eric sits down 
with Dr. Brett Salkeld to discuss three non-fiction, non-
theological books that changed his life. This week, You Are 
Not Your Pain by Vidyamala Burch and Danny Penman and 
a surprise book that changed Brett’s life without him ever 
reading it!
thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/books-that-changed-bretts-life-
part-2

Contemplative Listening A Formation Program for the 
Ministry of Spiritual Direction
Facilitated by Archdiocese of Regina Spiritual Directors 
Group. This two-year program, September 2024 to June 
2026, is limited to twelve persons who will meet once a 
month for ten months each year. It will include some retreats. 
If you believe you are a possible candidate for this program 
and would like more information and an application form, 
contact Karen Ziegler (306) 527-2738 email:  k.ziegler@
sasktel.net  or Dennis Ziegler (306) 539-7134 email:  
d.ziegler@sasktel.net before March 1, 2024. For more 
information visit archregina.sk.ca/group/spiritual-direction/

   
Stewardship Bulletin Bit

“After John had been arrested, Jesus came to Galilee proclaiming 
the gospel of God….” - Mark 1:14
Have you ever thought about how difficult it must have been for Jesus to go 
to Galilee, knowing that John had just been arrested for teaching the same 
message that He was proclaiming. It took great love and trust for Jesus to do 
what the Father had sent Him here on earth to do. In the same way, living a 
stewardship lifestyle takes great love and trust from us. We must be willing to 
surrender completely to God, trusting that He will always give us all that we need 
to fulfill His plan for us.

Archdiocese of Regina Social Media and Catholic News
Facebook: facebook.com/ArchdioceseofRegina/
Instagram: @archdioceseofregina
YouTube: youtube.com/archdioceseRegina
ArchRegina Weekly Report: Signup for weekly
Catholic News at archregina.sk.ca/news/

https://archregina.sk.ca/news 
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/books-that-changed-bretts-life-part-2
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/books-that-changed-bretts-life-part-2
https://archregina.sk.ca/group/spiritual-direction/
http://www.archregina.sk.ca/news
https://archregina.sk.ca/news/


To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

A burglar broke into your house while you were away and stole 
some very unusual things (see list below). Which of these items 

will you miss the most?  
 

The rotating platter from the microwave - 0%  
The cord to the coffee maker - 14% 

The remote for the garage door - 14% 
The stove top - 16% 

All the TV remotes - 26% 
All your toilet paper - 30% Fu

n 
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 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 




